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For the party that complains about election interference there sure is a lot of support 

for a measure that was funded from out of state.  

There is absolutely no reason that a constitutional right should be barred by a 

meager 0.71% vote when it takes two thirds of a senate or house vote to amend a 

constitutional right. The measure was misleading and this attempt to make it even 

worse is abhorrent.  

Requiring a fee to exercise your rights in the US is ridiculous and will mostly hurt the 

poor. And like every other state that attempts this, the state of Oregon is going to 

waste millions of taxpayer funds fighting it's own citizens when there are so many 

things that are underfunded.  

 

This kind of gun control does nothing to prevent gun violence and ultimately wastes 

time and money. This bill pretends to act as if the measure passed with 

overwhelming majority and that it's doing the citizens a favor by bypassing the 

setbacks in its implementation, and this is obviously not the case, regardless of how 

much this bill tries make believe.  

 

 

 


